
Wallace Consulting, LLC 
5521 W. Lincoln Hwy. 

Suite 205 
Crown Point, IN 46307 

Call 219-736-1040 or 219-736-2414 
 
 

October 22, 2024 

 

Dear Clients,  

 

We are thrilled to announce that, as of November 1st, the Wallace Consulting location on 
Broadway will be relocating to a new office space! Our new location will allow us to better 
serve you and provide an even more comfortable and professional environment for all your 
payroll, tax, and accounting needs.  

 

New Address:  

The Pointe 
5521 W. Lincoln Hwy. 
Suite 205 
Crown Point, IN 46307 
 
We are in the three-story building at the corner of Burr St. and Rt. 30 where Schererville and 
Crown Point meet. At the intersection, there’s also a Walgreens, BP gas station, and retirement 
home. 
 
 
Please note that our phone number and emails will remain the same. We are committed to 
ensuring a smooth transition, and there will be no disruption to our services during this time. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you to our new office soon! Should you have any questions or 
concerns about our move, please feel free to reach out. 

 

Thank you for your continued trust and support. 

 

Sincerely, 

The Wallace Consulting Team 


